
 
 
 
 

Title VI 
The City of Port St. Lucie is required to comply with various  

non-discrimination laws and regulations, including  

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 

origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 

 

Persons wishing to express their concerns about Title VI may do so by 

contacting either: 

   

Patricia Roebling, P.E. 

Assistant City Manager, City Engineer 

121 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard 

Port St. Lucie, Florida 34984 

 (772) 344-4042 

patr@cityofpsl.com 

Frank Knott 

Project Manager – Regulatory Division 

Public Works Department 

121 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard 

Port St. Lucie, Florida 34984 

(772) 344-4290 

FKnott@cityofpsl.com 

 


